EXHIBIT L

Matt Osborne
Senior Vice President for Rescue and Rehabilitation
Operation Underground Railroad
www.OURrescue.orghttp://www.OURrescue.org
[http://dev.ourrescue.org/images/email-logo.png] [https://www.ourrescue.org/>

On Thu, Jun 16, 2016 at 6:04 PM, Rodriguez, Carlos (WSP)

<<u>Carlos.Rodriguez@wsp.wa.gov</u><mailto:<u>Carlos.Rodriguez@wsp.wa.gov</u>><mailto:<u>Carlos.Rodriguez@wsp.wa.gov</u>>>> wrote:

Matt.

I do understand and want you to know any support you can offer is appreciated. I always feel awkward asking for donations especially as large as this one. I actually discussed this with Sylvia before asking because I did feel awkward.

Like I said earlier; any donation you can give is appreciated and if you are willing to go halfway that is great. I just need to know so I can continue to plan the operation.

As far as the joint press conference goes I know we had agreed not to that with the last operation until after OUR's meeting with ICAC. We were still going to send out a press releases which included the support we received from OUR. I remember Tim wanted to no mention of OUR in the release with due to what was happening with OUR and ICAC.

MECTF is very appreciative of your support and I do not see there being a problem what so ever with the media.

I am sending this to Lt. Eggleston so he can work with our PIO to set that up. I can talk with you this weekend.

Detective Sergeant Carlos Rodriguez
Missing and Exploited Children Task Force
(360)-972-4107<tel:%28360%29-972-4107><tel:%28360%29-972-4107>

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Verizon Wireless 4G LTE network.

From: Matt Osborne

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2016 3:31 PM

To: Rodriguez, Carlos (WSP)

Cc: Tim Ballard; Jerry Gowen; Sylvia Ui'lani Matayoshi

Subject: O.U.R. support to Net Nanny 5

Hi Carlos,

Greetings from O.U.R. Jerry just sent me an email saying that you have been trying to get in touch with me to discuss the upcoming support to Net Nanny 5. This week I am down with the family on the Yucatan Peninsula with very little phone service, and I do apologize. I am having the most success receiving and sending emails from the area around the lodge, so that is what I am doing now. Apologies as well that you have not heard from us of late. We assumed that Sylvia had briefed you on the latest before she went into surgery. Here is our current thinking; I will be back Stateside this weekend if you would like to discuss further:

We understand that the Net Nanny 5 budget is so large because it is intended for a much more complex operation in Spokane, with more partners and a broader scope. It is also our understanding that WSP is expecting its largest and best results yet, and that is why you have asked for the increased overtime request. This operation sounds fantastic, and we certainly want to see it succeed to the greatest extent possible. The issue for O.U.R. is that we are currently putting a large amount of resources into other domestic priorities--including a child exploitation targeting center in North Carolina and a series of undercover sting operations in California--and don't have the same funding to provide this time around. Our current prioritization of the California operations is driven by two main factors: 1) our state and local partners conduct these operations during work hours and afterwards, but do not ask O.U.R. to pay overtime, and 2) we continue to receive prominent media and public exposure from the Sutter County DA's office, without any of the ICAC issues that have proved to be stumbling blocks elsewhere.

We realize that much of the above is out of your control, but we wanted to know what if anything WSP could do to meet us closer to half way? Again, we want to lean forward and support this operation, but we would really like to see a more reasonable proposal. We also would be more in a position to support if we could receiving something in writing or at least a more firm commitment that we will be able to do joint press releases and media appearances after this operation. We hope you understand that we are not trying to be unreasonable with this request, and that media exposure provides the lifeblood of additional donor resources that we need to be able to save exploited children in the U.S. and around the world. We would hate to have the ICAC issue or some other bureaucratic or jurisdictional impediment rear its head again after the successful completion of NN5.

Please let us know if you are able to go back to your supervisors and colleagues with the above points. Also, don't hesitate to contact us if you have questions, comments, or additional suggestions. Again, I will be back in the States late tomorrow if you would like to discuss this further. We truly hope that O.U.R. can ultimately assist in Net Nanny 5, and look forward to hearing your thoughts.

Best regards,

Matt

Matt Osborne Senior Vice President for Rescue and Rehabilitation Operation Underground Railroad

www.OURrescue.org<http://www.OURrescue.org><http://www.OURrescue.org><http://www.OURrescue.org</pre>

[http://dev.ourrescue.org/images/email-logo.png]<https://www.ourrescue.org/>



Tevya Ware VP of Finance 559.300.3509 tevya@ourrescue.org